
Newsletter Term 3 - Fair Play to All  Page  1 

 

Coolamon Central School  

Newsletter 

  B E  R E S P O N S I B L E               B E  R E S P E C T F U L        B E  R E A D Y  T O  L E A R N  

W E E K  5  T E R M  3  2 0 2 2  

 

TERM THREE 

AUGUST 

18 Try a Trade @ Wagga 

19  Hot Chocolate & 

 Beanie Day 

 Secondary Assembly 

22-26 HSC Trial Exams 

24  Book Week Parade

 K-6 

26  Primary Assembly 

29-31 Netball State Finals @ 

 Dubbo 

SEPTEMBER 

1-2 Touch State Finals @ 

 Dubbo 

2  K-6 Scott’s BMX Bike 

 Show 

 Secondary Assembly 

5  7-10 All Schools 

 Netball Cup @ Wagga 

9  Primary Assembly 

16  Secondary Assembly 

21  9/10 Ag - Henty Field 

 Days  

22  Year 12 Graduation 

 Assembly 

23  Primary Assembly 

 

 FINAL DAY TERM 3 

 

TERM FOUR 

OCTOBER 

10 Staff and Students 

 return 

 

 

Only Nine Sleeps to Go 
Yes, it’s not long now until K-6 come to school dressed as a 
character from one of their favourite books. There will be a 
parade on Wednesday 24 August starting at 12.45pm. Our 
local preschool and day care centres have been invited to 
join us. Lots of prizes will be awarded on the day. Test your 
knowledge of children’s books with the activities in this 
newsletter. (Answers on the last page) 
 
Mandarin is the New Black 
New furniture has been purchased to brighten up the library in the most 
fabulous mandarin colour. New books and existing series are now shelved in 
these eye-catching display units. Zac Power, Tiny Timmy, Bad Guys, Wings 
of Fire, Dirty Bertie, Tom Gates, How to Train Your Dragon and more can all 
be found on the circular and slat wall displays. 

Genrefication for Seniors 
Selecting books for secondary students is now easier than ever with our 
change in classification. Books are shelved according to their genre, rather 
than their author. Genres include Sport, Romance, Mystery, LGBT, Historical 
Fiction, Horror, Fantasy, War and Science Fiction. Selecting and borrowing 
books based on their content has never been easier. 

Fun and Games 
The library is not only full of books, it also boasts a large range of board 
games, cards, action figures, craft supplies, computers and construction 
activities. With lots of relaxing chairs and sofas, the library is a welcoming 
space for all students K-12. The air conditioning is always on! 

Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) 
The PRC for this year closes this Friday, 19 August. Please make sure your 
online reading logs are up to date. If you need some last minute inspiration, 
we have a plethora of reading options available. 

Going Shopping 
The purchasing of new books, both fiction and non-fiction, takes place at 
regular times throughout the year. We are always keen to hear from students 
about any new books they would like us to buy for them. We love to offer a 
variety of reading material and as we understand the wide-ranging interests 
of our students. 

Mrs White 
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Stage 4 Science have been busy exploring 

electrical energy and circuits. 

On Monday 8th August, 4/5 Diamond and 5/6 Topaz 

students were lucky enough to visit the town Library for an 

illustrator workshop. Sami Bayly is an illustrator who loves 

all things weird and wonderful and was more than happy 

to share her stories during the morning. Students were 

provided the opportunity to participate in a range of fun 

activities including several guided drawings, where they 

created images of Pufferfish and a Sun Fish. What a 

wonderful experience for all those involved. 
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Can you match the staff member to their favourite book.   

Is Mr Besgrove’s  favourite Cinderella’s Bum or is it Feathers for Phoebe? 

Is Mrs Manley a fan of Giraffes Can’t Dance or is The Magic Pudding her choice? 

To check if you matched them up, the correct answers are on the inside back 

page. 

 

 

Mr Besgrove Mrs Manley 

Miss Ryan 

Mrs Seary 

Mr Lyons 

Mrs Corbett 

Mr Beer 

Mrs Glasgow 
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We are excited about this year’s theme for Children’s Book Week 2022: ‘Dreaming with eyes open…’. 

On Wednesday 24th August we have our amazing Book Week Parade, a fun day that we all love 

dressing up for. All K-6 students and staff dress up as a book character and we parade around the 

Primary COLA where all parents, grandparents and carers are welcome to attend. It’s never too early 

to start putting some thought into and preparing your amazing favourite book character costumes for 

this fun day. We look forward to seeing some wacky, creative and thought going into this year’s 

costumes. 
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Match the book to the staff member. 

Mr Besgrove - The Very Cranky Bear, Miss Ryan - Feathers for Phoebe, Mrs Corbett - The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar, Mr Beer - The Magic Pudding, Mrs Manley - Wonder, Mr Lyons - Giraffes Can’t 

Dance, Mrs Glasgow - Cinderella’s Bum, Mrs Seary- Macca the Alpaca. 

Storytime 2022 

Our next Storytime will be held this Friday, 19th August @ 10.30am – theme “Babies”. Come and join us – 
new families are most welcome. 

Mobile Phones Lessons 

The Library is offering free mobile phone lessons for anyone having trouble with their phones. The Coo-
lamon Central School students will provide the training. The students will offer assistance with any tech-
nical problems or issues on your devices. For further details phone the library – 69272492. 

Baby Bounce 

Baby Bounce will be held again on Thursday, 25th August @ 10.30am. . Baby Bounce is a 30 minute early 
literacy program designed to help very young children to explore language. This is done by everyone join-
ing in and learning an array of simple stories, rhymes and songs. 

Save Power Kits 

Save Power Kits are available to borrow for free from the Coolamon Library. The Save Power Kits can 
show you what appliances are using the most power in your home. It also gives easy steps you can take 
to save money, power and reduce your impact on the environment. 

Delivery Services 

Our home delivery service is still available - the library will deliver every Friday morning. Please contact 
the Library for further details – 69272492. 

Crossword  

Across: 2. PUG, 4. CRANKY, 5. WEB, 7. PEACH, 8. SUPERWORM, 9. WILD, 12. THELMA, 13. 

DANCE, 14. GREEN, 16. ALICE 

Down: 1. HUNGRY, 3. ANNE, 4. CHOCOLATE, 6. BUS, 10. BEAR, 11. RAINBOW, 14. GREEN, 15. 

BOAT 
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Coolamon Central School   

75 Methul Street  
Coolamon 2701 
Phone: (02) 6927 3209 
Fax: (02) 6927 3644 
 
Email:  
coolamon-
c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website:  

http://www.coolamon-

c.schools.nsw.gov.au   

Principal: 

Mr John Beer 

Deputy Principal: 

Mr Kingsley Ireland 

To keep yourself up to date 

on all the great things 

happening in our school 

community, please like and 

share our Facebook page 

at ‘Coolamon Central 

School’ or  visit our website 

at www.coolamon-

c.school.nsw.edu.au 

The Uniting 

Church 

      Turtle & Mel  

      Walker 

          Your local Milkman 

St Andrew’s 

 Anglican 

Church, 

Coolamon  

Student and Parent Portal : 

coolamoncs.sentral.com.au 

Breaky Central and our School Newsletter 

Proudly Sponsored by.... 
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